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Ottawa, 12th June ,1920.

Dear Dr,Adams,-

I am forwarding herewi th a letter 
Will you please see iffrom Mrs«Anna Galway, 

her wishes can be met?

In acknowledgment of its receipt 
I have told Mrs.Galway that she might expect to 
receive a farther communication from you.

Tours faithfully.

General.
Inspector-General At Military Counsellor,

Prof,Prank D.Adams, 
McGill University, 

Montreal,
P.Q.


